
Hunstanton Advisory Group

NOTES

Thursday, 14 December 2023
18:00 hrs

Hunstanton Sailing Club

Group Members: Charles le Strange Meakin (Chair), Joel Large (Vice Chair), Cllr Angie
Dickinson, Cllr Paul Beal, Cllr Michael Ruston, Cllr Mark Williamson, Paul
Searle (Remotely), Mark Kacary, Colleen Roper,

Apologies: James Wild MP, Cllr Andrew Jamieson, Amanda Bosworth, Derrick Lloyd,
Joe Bates

Officer Support: Roberta Willner (NCC), Jason Richardson (BCKLWN)

Guests: Kareece Martin-Venner (WSP), Jim Coleman (WSP), representative to be
confirmed (JBA), Simon Ring

Agenda

1. Apologies – see above.

2. Declarations of Interest (standing item) – none declared

3. Lido (Presentation by NCC/WSP/JBA) – Presentations were made
by NCC, WSP and JBA on the back of their latest feasibility studies.
The reports presented do not conclude that a Lido project would be
infeasible.  However further investigation would be required to
progress matters. Discussion of a more specific proposal with
environmental bodies would be necessary and the financial
assumptions would need refining to see if payback period could be
substantially improved.

There was a strong feeling that any scheme would be best
incorporated into a wider ‘Oasis’ scheme as this was likely to
enhance the revenue earning opportunities of a such a facility.

The HAG membership was Quorate and voted to seek to progress
feasibility to the next stage.

Roberta to take this recommendation to NCC and Simon Ring to
Borough so that a way forward could be agreed

It was also felt important that next stage of feasibility seek more
specific feedback from the public.

RW & SR

4. Date of next meeting – 14 January 2024
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